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“...a safety 
cage adds 
an element 
of collective 
safety to a 
ladder 
system ...”. 
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The Payload fixed access ladders 
are designed to provide a 
permanent means of safe access to 
a roof or platform. 

The ladders are provided with a 
round safety cage to limit the risk of 
a person falling from the ladder. It is 
important to note that it may still be 
possible to fall from this ladder and 
should a higher degree of safety be 
required a vertical safety line with 
line shuttle should be fitted. 

The safety cage is designed to start 
from 2.2m up to 3m from the 
ladder base and must run at least 
1.1m above the ladder platform. 
This is to allow personal access 
underneath the cage. 

The ladder rungs at the base can be 
fitted with a Sayfa rung cover to 
prevent unauthorised access.

The maximum climbing height for a 
single ladder is 10m. Should the 
ladder extend over 10m then the 
individual ladder heights must be 
6m or less. The flights must be 
staggered and have a rest platform 
of at least 700mm square. Handrail 
must be provided around the 
platform at 1100mm for the top rail 
and a gap of no more than 450mm 
for the intermediate handrail.

A 100mm toe-board must be fitted 
on the platform. If it is not possible 
to fit an intermediate platform – 
such as on chimneys - a single 
ladder of greater than 10m can be 
fitted but must be installed with a 
vertical safety line instead of a 
safety cage.   

The rungs on each ladder are 
uniformly spaced at centres 
between 225mm and 255mm. The 
last rung is replaced with the 
ladder platform on the ladder 
head. 

Sizes: Sayfa ladders are built 
bespoke to fit our customers' 
requirements and are designed to 
comply to all current legislation.

Materials: Sayfa ladders are 
available in both aluminium and 
galvanised steel

Standards: Sayfa ladders meet all 
current operating and design 
standards

Testing: All ladders need a 
minimum of 12 monthly 
inspections and 3 monthly 
inspections in harsh conditions. 
Contact Sayfa Systems for further 
details.
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